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New York, NY The New York Real Estate Journal has continued its series, "NYREJ One-on-One"
with Rick Kaplan on YouTube. Check out this week&#39;s One-on-One Interview with Michael Sahn
of Sahn Ward Coschignano to discuss how they were prepared for working remotely and have plans
to reopen their offices.

Subscribe to our YouTube channel to receive the latest interviews:
https://www.youtube.com/feed/my_videos

For more information, to be a guest, or to be a sponsor, call Rick Kaplan at (800)654-4993 x247 or
rkaplan@nerej.com.
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